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Dear Friends,  

  

  

Thank you for all of your efforts in making the Arab American Heritage Council (AAHC) one of the leading 

ethnic, service organizations in Genesee County!  Your support has helped ensure the legacy of several 

generations.  Please know that we are extremely grateful for your foresight and generosity in preserving our 

rich culture.   

  

Over the past 30 years, the AAHC has been responsible for partnering with many diverse local and regional 

organizations, also with concerned and dedicated individuals and businesses; all of whom share a common 

goal of celebrating our heritage and meeting the needs of our community. The needs are many and growing 

in Education, Cultural, Arts, Immigration and Citizenship Services, Health and Human Services, and Youth 

Initiatives.  The AAHC is effectively delivering services in all of these areas and has been the organization of 

choice for Arab Americans in Genesee County, as well as the community at large.  

  

In order for us to continue offering these and other vital community services, it is important that we continue to 

build partnerships with individuals, community leaders and contributors such as yourself who want to make a 

difference in our community.  We are inviting you to join/renew your membership with the Arab American 

Heritage Council. You can make your contribution on-line or by mailing your check to:  

  

Arab American Heritage Council  

416. N. Saginaw Street   

Suite 220  

Flint, MI 48502  

   

Your ongoing generosity is an absolute key to our success.  With you as a partner, we can continue to preserve 

and celebrate our Arab heritage, support and unite all Arab Americans in the Greater Flint area, and 

contribute to the well-being of the community.   Please join in helping us make a significant difference in our 

community.   

  

 Respectfully yours, 

Arab American Heritage 

Council 

 


